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Michele Brillante <mbrillante@guamopa.com>

GPD FY2018 Citizen-Centric Report
Susan C. Reyes <susan.reyes@gpd.guam.gov> Thu, Aug 22, 2019 at 11:39 AM
To: speaker@guamlegislature.org, bjcruz <bjcruz@guamopa.com>, admin@guamopa.com, Michele Brillante
<mbrillante@guamopa.com>
Cc: Stephen Ignacio <stephen.ignacio@gpd.guam.gov>, "Manny R." <manny.chong@gpd.guam.gov>, "Andrew B. Quitugua"
<andrew.quitugua@gpd.guam.gov>, Kenneth Mantanona <kenneth.mantanona@gpd.guam.gov>, ron barcinas
<ron.barcinas@gpd.guam.gov>, "Darren J. Caldwell" <darren.caldwell@gpd.guam.gov>, "Benny T."
<benny.babauta@gpd.guam.gov>, "Jesse Rodriguez, SGT. I" <jesse.rodriguez@gpd.guam.gov>, John Bamba
<john.bamba@gpd.guam.gov>, Christy Ann Mendiola <christy.mendiola@gpd.guam.gov>

For:  The Honorable Tina Muna Barnes
      Speaker, 35th Guam Legislature; and

      The Honorable Benjamin J.F. Cruz
      Public Auditor of Guam

On behalf of the Office of the Chief of Police, transmitted herewith as pdf attachments, are transmittal letter dated August
21, 2019, from the Acting Chief of Police, Major Manuel R. Chong, and the Citizen-Centric Report (CCR)of the Guam
Police Department for Fiscal Year 2018. 

It shall be posted on the GPD Website on or before Monday, August 26, 2019.

Thank you.      

Respectfully yours, 

SUSAN C. REYES 
Administrative Secretary II 
OFFICE OF THE CHIEF OF POLICE 
GUAM POLICE DEPARTMENT (GPD) 
Telephone: (671) 475-8508/9/12 
Fax: (671) 475-3222 
Email: susan.reyes@gpd.guam.gov 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email and any files transmitted with it may be legally privileged and confidential and is
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that any review, dissemination or copying of this email, or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this
information is strictly prohibited. If you received this transmission in error, please notify us immediately by e-mail or
telephone to arrange for the return of this email and any files to us or to verify it has been deleted from your system. 

2 attachments

GPD FY2018 CITIZEN-CENTRIC REPORT.pdf
1521K

Legislature, OPA-Transmittal.-GPD FY2018 CCR.pdf
105K
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